
We all know that the Children are our future, but what does that mean/look 
like for the Religious Education Programs for the children of our Church?  

Did you know that attendance in our Religious Education Programs has been 
falling?  

Have ideas on what we can do about it?  

We welcome all generations to come and share thoughts and 
suggestions about their vision for the Religious Education Program...

What do you want the children of our church to learn?

The Standing Committee 
and the Religious Education Committee 

invite you to a community wide discussion

Sunday, June 3rd   12:00pm (after the service)  •  Sanctuary

Wednesday, June 6th   7:00pm  •  Symmes Room

We would like to hear from our current children and families, graduates of 
the RE programs, and all members of the wider congregation!


